
NEWSLETTER

13th December 2019

HAPPY HEALTHY HIGH ACHIEVERS

Key Dates for Term 2, Week 7

Monday 16th December 2019 – Lowbrook PTA Christmas Market

Tuesday 17th December 2019 – Circus Skills Workshops

Wednesday 18th December 2019 – Circus Skills Workshops

Thursday 19th December 2019 – Lowbrook Christmas Lunch

Thursday 19th December 2019 @ 3.20pm – Lowbrook KS2 Carols

Friday 20th December 2019 – Term 2 Ends

Lowbrook KS2 Carols 2019 

Our KS2 Carols will be held on Thursday 19th December 2019 at 3.20pm, outside The Pavilion.  

The PTA will be serving mulled wine and mince pies and, after the Carols have finished, will be running 

a tumbler tombola and two raffles.  

Please note that there will be no Prep or After School Club running on this day or on Friday 20th

December 2019, the last day of term.

After School Clubs

Terms 3 and 4 2020

Thank you for returning club choice 

letters this week.  Places will be 

allocated and confirmed by Friday 20th

December.  

If the club you have chosen is run by 

an external provider please ensure that 

you have fulfilled their booking 

instructions.

Lowbrook PTA Christmas Market

The PTA be running their Christmas Market in school on Monday 16th December 2019, selling a 

selection of gifts ranging in price from 50p to £3.50

Please can you ensure that your child has money in school with them on this day if they would like to 

buy some gifts for their friends and family as the PTA will not be able to accept IOU’s.

Lowbrook Christmas Lunch 2019

Our Christmas lunch will be held on Thursday 19th December 2019.  Children may bring a small festive 

item to wear at the lunch, such as a hat or headband (please no Christmas jumpers).

The Caterlink menu for Wednesday 18th December will be Beef Lasagne with Garlic Bread or Roasted 

Cauliflower Curry with Rice or Jacket Potato with Baked Beans.



 

Wednesday 11th December 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

KS2 Christmas Carols 
Thursday 19th December 2019 @ 3.20pm 

 
On Thursday 19th December, our KS2 children will be singing Christmas Carols on the 
veranda of the Pavilion after school at 3.20pm. 

 

We would like to invite you to join us in this festive event and enjoy mulled wine and mince 
pies served by the Lowbrook PTA. 

 

Please ensure that all EYFS and KS1 children are collected promptly from their classrooms at 
3.15pm on this day, in order that they can enjoy the Carols with you. 

 

The Carols will last between fifteen and twenty minutes, after which time you will be able to 
collect your KS2 child from their classroom.  Please ensure that you sign your child out with 
their teacher when collecting them. 

 

After the Carols the Lowbrook PTA will be running a Tumbler Tombola, and two Raffles. 

 

Please note that there will be no Prep or After School Club running on this day. 

 

We hope that you will be able to join us for our festive afternoon. 

 

Yours faithfully 

Bianca Iasi 
Head of School 
 


